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MEMORANDUM FOR: 

SUBJECT: 

THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 30, 1975 

ALL WHITE HOUSE/0. E. 0. B. STAFF 

Arrival Ceremony 
Their Majesties 
The Emperor and Empress of Japan 
Thursday, October 2, 1975-10:30 a.m. 

You and your family and friends are invited to attend the Arrival 
Ceremony on the South Lawn for Their Majesties The Emperor and 
Empress of Japan. 

Guests accompanied by a White House or OEOB pass holder will 
be admitted through the Southwest Gate on Thursday, October 2, 
1975, beginning at 9:30 a.m. If you are unfamiliar with the 
proper standing areas, one of the Executive Protective Service 
Officers will be happy to assist you. 

The President and Mrs. Ford hope you will enjoy joining them in 
extending a warm welcome to our distinguished guests. 

Michael J. Farrell 
Director 

Office of White House Visitors 
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